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Previa is changing its name to Falck

Our occupational health care provider, Previa, is changing its name. From January 2023 it will go
by the name of Falck.

The company’s name changes officially in January 2023, however the roll-out of their new brand began
in April 2022 and is being implemented in stages until all of Previa’s nearly 100 units across Sweden
have changed their appearance.

The change will not result in any differences regarding what support you can get from the occupational
healthcare service. In purely practical terms, the only difference is that there will be a Falck sign on the
wall instead of a Previa sign when you visit the occupational health service. However, the address is still

the same and the same staff will continue to work as usual.

From 18 January 2023, all information for users of the occupational healthcare service will be at
kund.falcksverige.se.

Read more at previa.se/falck
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